
 

Volunteer Corps Membership Frequently Asked Questions 
 

How often are membership dues required? 

 

Volunteer membership dues are required on an annual or monthly basis, depending on how you 

decide to give. 

 

There are non-member volunteering opportunities, so contributing is not required of volunteers for 

those events, however, non-members are not eligible to receive volunteer vouchers. 

 

How long do I have to satisfy my dues before benefits are relinquished? 

 

Beginning September 1, 2021, you have one year to satisfy dues, therefore the deadline for your first 

contribution is September 1, 2022. The dues are then required on an annual or monthly basis to 

continue receiving membership benefits. 

 

What Ballet Arizona volunteer opportunities are available for non-members? 

 

Ballet Under the Stars, The Nutcracker, and An Evening at Desert Botanical Garden 

 

I am a School parent, do I have to become a Volunteer Corps member to volunteer backstage 

with my child? 

 

No. Backstage volunteering is separate and is managed by the School Manager or Stage Manager 

depending on the production. 

 

I normally sign up to volunteer through my place of work or through my volunteering 

organization, do I now have to become a member? 

 

No, unless you would like to become a member outside of your work or organization and be eligible 

for vouchers. 

 

If I am a member and I bring a guest to volunteer, is my guest eligible to receive a voucher? 

 

No. If your guest would like a voucher, they can contribute dues and sign up as a Volunteer Corps 

member themselves or you may gift your voucher to them. 

 

What if my children usually volunteer with me, does my membership extend to them? 

 

Yes, volunteer membership extends to household dependents. 

 

What if I lose my name badge or forget to bring it? 

 

If you lose your name badge, there is a $10 reprinting fee. If you forget to bring your name badge, we 

have generic ones for use on site. 


